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07/01/2025  19:49:002024/5407/P COMMNT Highgate 

Conservation Area 

Advisory 

Committee

Comment on both 2024/5423/L and 2024/5407/P.

Highgate CAAC are very grateful for the community engagement which has taken place.

A greater variety of planting would be of benefit to all.

07/01/2025  17:42:112024/5407/P SUPPRT Catherine 

Graham-Harrison

I fully support this application. The proposals have been thoughtfully developed, with exemplary consultation, 

with the leadership of Dr Ian Dungavell and are overdue. While some will resent any change from the current 

state of romantic neglect, these outline proposals show suitable restraint combined with the level of 

conservation which is needed.

I write as a past Chair of the National Trust's Architectural Panel, charged with advising on appropriate 

interventions in and around history buildings and as a close neighbour of the cemetery
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